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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS – M1 JUNCTION 21 TO 23A  
 

 
I am writing to let you know that we will be carrying out essential maintenance work to 
the vehicle restraint system (VRS) along the M1 junction 21 to 23a. 
 
During this scheme of work, we will be carrying out maintenance, and replacing where 
appropriate, the barrier along the central reservation. This will reduce the need for 
future maintenance and increase the lifespan of the current VRS.  
 
When will the work take place?  
 
Work is due to start on Monday 10 October 2022 and will take approximately four 
months to complete. The work will be carried out between 8pm and 6am, Monday to 
Friday. 
 
Please note that all our planned roadworks may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  
 
How will the work affect traffic? 
 
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and customers, lane closures will be 
used during the works.  
 
Contact us 
 
If you have any questions about our work, you can contact National Highways 
Customer Contact Centre as follows:   
 

http://www.nationalhighways.co.uk/


 
 

   

• Email: info@nationalhighways.co.uk   

• Telephone: 0300 123 5000 

• Twitter: @HighwaysEMIDS  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ian Hayward  
Project Manager 
National Highways 
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